
The Beautiful Birds of 

Kalgoorlie 
Sunday February 2nd 2014, 7:30am 

Karlkurla Park 

 

 

 

Volunteers are conducting bird surveys 

throughout the Great Western Woodlands (an 

area covering much of the Goldfields region) to 

find out what birds are living where.  

 

Help discover the birds that are living near the 

biggest city in the region and get involved in 

important research by joining us for a bird walk in 

Karlkurla Park, Kalgoorlie. This will be the 5th 

GWW bird survey conducted at Karlkurla Park. 

  

Meet at 7:30am in the main car park at Karlkurla 

Park (Paddington Dve, Kalgoorlie) for a bird walk 

through the park, followed by morning tea. 

 

No prior bird-watching skills required. BYO 

binoculars. Morning tea provided. 

 

Please RSVP to Janette Kavanagh (goldnats@westnet.com.au or 9021 7440).  

 

For more information about the Birds in the 
Great Western Woodlands project contact 

Shapelle McNee (gww@birdlife.org.au or  

0439 668 693) 
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